From: Hannah Lumsden

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: SSD6300 Comment
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2019 5:56:27 PM

Dear IPCN Commissioners,

In Response to the Commissions Statement on the 4 October relating to Rix’s Creek South
Continuation of Mining Project (SSD 6300), | would like to comment on the additional information
from the Department of Planning, Industry & Environment.

The air quality impacts of this project have been updated to address acquisition of residences and
properties at Camberwell Village.

This additional information reflects the previous Air Quality information that has been available
since 2015. In fact, the new/ additional receptors are further away from the proposed SSD
operation than receptors already included in the original Air Quality Assessment.

The SSD 6300 project has had enormous public support. 900+ supportive submissions were made
via the IPCN Website.

An exhaustive and comprehensive review of the Project over many years has resulted in
recommendations that the project “is in the public interest and is approvable, subject to strict
conditions” from the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment in May 2018 and
June 2019.

| ask the IPCN to approve the Rix’s Creek South Continuation of Mining Project (SSD 6300)
without further delay.

Regards,
Hannah Lumsden
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